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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: saeed dhillon <saeeddhillon16@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 5:44 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; sundas.tariq@chipconslting.org
Cc: akberzaib7@gmail.com
Subject: Request to discharge because of health problem

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi, Respected madam, I hope you are doing well. 
 
This is Muhammad Saeed from Rajanpur Safety officer. Madam, I have requested that my health is not good 
(severe depression) and that I am admitted to a rehabilitation facility here in Islamabad. Maybe it will take time 
to recover from this problem. I don't want to show non-professional behavior.  
 
Because of this, I cannot continue my services as a safety officer. Please accept my request to discharge me 
from my job.  
 
I hope to hear from you soon and will request after my recovery to join you again if there is any 
opportunity will be available in the future.  
 
I shall be very thankful to you.  
 
Best Regards 
 
Muhammad Saeed  
03338830473 


